
  

   

 

3 February 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Mullins Memorial Lecture 7.00pm Friday 10 March 2017 
 
I am very pleased to invite you to come along to this year’s Annual Mullins Lecture at BWS. This 
year the Lecture will be delivered by Nick Ross. Nick will take as his topic ‘Crime: why so much of 
what we’re told is wrong and how to solve it’.   
 
There is no charge to attend the lecture, though there will be a retiring collection if you wish to 
contribute. Places may be booked via School Reception on 01722 333851 or 
rec@bws.wilts.sch.uk as soon as possible. There will be light refreshments available from 6.15pm. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at this annual event. 
  
Best wishes 
 
 
 
S D Smallwood 
Head Master 
  
 



 

Spring 2017 Mullins Memorial Lecture 

7pm 10 March 2017 at BWS 
 

Nick Ross 

“Crime: why so much of what we’re told 

is wrong and how to solve it” 
 

 

On Friday 10 March 2017 Bishop Wordsworth’s School welcomes 
Nick Ross to deliver the Fifth Annual Mullins Lecture. 

 

Nick Ross is one of Britain’s most versatile and experienced broadcasters. 
  
His career spans news and factual broadcasting, current affairs, live studio debates, 
phone-ins, crime, talk shows, features, documentaries, quizzes, politics, business 
and science. His shows have included many of the top UK TV and radio series 
including World at One, A Week in Politics, live coverage of parliament and elections 
and dozens of high-ratings documentaries. 
  
He launched breakfast TV and Watchdog, but is still best-known for the BBC top-
rated show Crimewatch which he left in July 2007, after over 23 years, making him 
one of the longest-serving presenters of any peak-time TV series.  
 
He has awards for Radio Broadcaster of the Year, best current affairs show, best 
documentary, and his programmes have often been nominated or shortlisted by the 
Royal Television Society and others. 
 
The 2017 Mullins Lecture will start at 7.00pm at the school, with light refreshments 
available from 6.15pm and a question and answer session at the end.  
 
Entrance to the Lecture is free, but by advance booking only.  Please contact BWS 
Reception, bookings can be made by telephone on 01722 333851 or by emailing 
rec@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 
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